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Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope that you have had a good couple of weeks and that any of the children (and adults) who have been 
unwell recently are feeling much better.  We do ask if your child has had an upset stomach or is sick, that they do 
not return to school for 48 hours after their last episode.   
Last week we sent out an important reminder about the road up from the church being a ‘no movement’ zone for 
school traffic at drop-off and pick-up times.  I cannot stress how important this is, as the safety of the children is so 
important. Thank you to the vast majority of parents who are walking that little bit extra—it makes a big difference. 
It is lovely to see that there are lots of children who are wearing the badges they are earning for walking that little 
bit extra everyday.   
Linked to their learning about Ancient Greek times, last Friday Year 5 had a wonderful time dressed up in various 
Ancient Greek costumes—they took part in different activities throughout the day which the children (and adults) 
enjoyed very much.  Please see the next page to find out more about what they got up to. 
On Wednesday this week, KS2 were treated to an amazing assembly from Hawthorn class, who transported us 
back to the Victorian times.  They informed us about the history of Dorking and used their great acting skills to 
demonstrate what it was like to be in a Victorian school—I think that the children prefer what school is like today! 
This week, lots of children from Juniper class have been testing out their cycling skills by taking part in Bikeability 
(even in the damp and dreary weather).  Next week, Elm class will have their turn and I hope that the weather is a 
little better for them. 
Preparations are now well under way for our different Christmas services that are taking place over the upcoming 
weeks and we currently have a very festive Christmas tree in the school hall - provided via FOSPA and decorated 
by the children from Action House.  Please check out our list of dates on the next page that will tell you about times 
and locations of the different services.  We are starting to get the school ready for our Christmas Fair on Saturday 
7th December and I hope to see lots of you there. 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Bryan and Ms Lanham 
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 Please find attached details of various events and local information which may be of interest. 
 
 
 

Please note that there will be free parking in all Mole Valley car parks in Dorking on the following dates: 
Saturday 7, 14 and 21 December 

Friday 20 December 
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�ĂƚĞƐ�ĨŽƌ�ƚŚĞ��ƵƚƵŵŶ�dĞƌŵ�;ŶĞǁ�ŝŶĨŽ�ŝŶ�Z��Ϳ 
· ϮŶĚ��ĞĐ�-�&Ƶůů�KƌĐŚĞƐƚƌĂ�ZĞŚĞĂƌƐĂů͕�ϭ͘ϰϱ�Ɖŵ 
· ϲƚŚ��ĞĐ�-�^ĐŚŽŽů�KƌĐŚĞƐƚƌĂ��ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ�ĐŽŶĐĞƌƚ�ĂŌĞƌ�ƐĐŚŽŽů 
· ϳƚŚ��ĞĐ�-�^ƚ�WĂƵů͛Ɛ��ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ�&Ăŝƌ�͕�ϭϮ�ŶŽŽŶ 
· ϭϬƚŚ��ĞĐ�-�<^Ϯ��ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ�^ĞƌǀŝĐĞ͕�ϵ͘ϯϬ�Ăŵ 
· ϭϬƚŚ��ĞĐ�-�<^ϭ��ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ�^ĞƌǀŝĐĞ͕�Ϯ�Ɖŵ 
· ϭϭƚŚ��ĞĐ�-�zZ�EĂƟǀŝƚǇ͕�ϵ͘ϯϬ�Ăŵ�ƐĐŚŽŽů�ŚĂůů 
· ϭϭƚŚ��ĞĐ�-�<^Ϯ��ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ�^ĞƌǀŝĐĞ͕�ϳ�Ɖŵ 
· ϭϳƚŚ��ĞĐ�-��ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ�>ƵŶĐŚ 
· ϮϬƚŚ��ĞĐ�-��ŶĚ�ŽĨ�dĞƌŵ͕�ϭ͘ϯϬ�Ɖŵ 
· ϲƚŚ�:ĂŶ�-�/ŶƐĞƚ��ĂǇ�;ƐĐŚŽŽů�ĐůŽƐĞĚ�ƚŽ�ƉƵƉŝůƐͿ 
· ϳƚŚ�:ĂŶ�-�&ŝƌƐƚ��ĂǇ�ŽĨ�^ƉƌŝŶŐ�dĞƌŵ�ĨŽƌ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ 
· ϭϬƚŚ�:ĂŶ�-�zϰ��ĂŬĞ�^ĂůĞ 
· ϭϰƚŚ�:ĂŶ�-�zϮ�'ƌĞĂƚ�&ŝƌĞ�ŽĨ�>ŽŶĚŽŶ�tŽƌŬƐŚŽƉ 
· ϭϲƚŚ�:ĂŶ�-�zϭ�Θzϯ�^ǁŝŵŵŝŶŐ�;ĞǀĞƌǇ�ǁĞĞŬͿ 

'ƵŝůĚĨŽƌĚ��ĂƚŚĞĚƌĂů—EĂƟǀŝƚǇ�^ĐĞŶĞ 
'ƵŝůĚĨŽƌĚ��ĂƚŚĞĚƌĂů�ŚĂƐ�Ă�ůŽǀĞůǇ�ŶĂƟǀŝƚǇ�ƐĐĞŶĞ�ŝŶƐŝĚĞ�ƚŚĞ��ĂƚŚĞĚƌĂů�ĂŶĚ�ǁĞ�ǁĞƌĞ�ĂƐŬĞĚ�ƚŽ�ĐŽŶƚƌŝďƵƚĞ�ƚŽ�ƚŚŝƐ�ďǇ�ŵĂŬŝŶŐ�Ă�<ŝŶŐ͘��^ŽŵĞ�ŽĨ�ƚŚĞ�&ĂŝƚŚ�dĞĂŵ�ĨƌŽŵ�<^Ϯ�ǁŽƌŬĞĚ�ǁŝƚŚ�DƌƐ��ƌƵŝĐŬƐŚĂŶŬ͕�DŝƐƐ�DĂƐƚĞƌƐ�ĂŶĚ�DƌƐ��ƌĂĚƐŚĂǁ�ŽǀĞƌ�ƚŚĞ�ůĂƐƚ�ϯ�ǁĞĞŬƐ�ƚŽ�ĚĞƐŝŐŶ�ĂŶĚ�ŵĂŬĞ�Ă�<ŝŶŐ�ƚŚĂƚ�ĐŽƵůĚ�ďĞ�ƵƐĞĚ�ǁŝƚŚŝŶ�ƚŚĞ�ƐĐĞŶĞ͘��dŚĞ�<ŝŶŐ�ŚĂƐ�ďĞĞŶ�ƐĂĨĞůǇ�ĚĞůŝǀĞƌĞĚ�ƚŽ�ƚŚĞ��ĂƚŚĞĚƌĂů�ƚŚŝƐ�ŵŽƌŶŝŶŐ�ĂŶĚ�ŵĂŬĞƐ�ƵƉ�ƚŚĞ�EĂƟǀŝƚǇ�ƐĐĞŶĞ�ƚŚĂƚ�ŝƐ�ŐŽŝŶŐ�ƚŽ�ďĞ�ŝŶ�ƚŚĞ��ĂƚŚĞĚƌĂů�ŽǀĞƌ�ƚŚĞ��ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ�ƉĞƌŝŽĚ͘��zŽƵ�ĂƌĞ�Ăůů�ŵŽƌĞ�ƚŚĂŶ�ǁĞůĐŽŵĞ�ƚŽ�ŐŽ�ĂŶĚ�ǀŝƐŝƚ�ƚŚĞ��ĂƚŚĞĚƌĂů�ŽǀĞƌ��ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ�ĂŶĚ�ƐĞĞ�ŝĨ�ǇŽƵ�ĐĂŶ�ƐƉŽƚ�ǁŚĞƌĞ�ŽƵƌ�<ŝŶŐ�ŝƐ͊��dŚĂŶŬ�ǇŽƵ�ƚŽ�ƚŚĞ�&ĂŝƚŚ�ƚĞĂŵ�ĂŶĚ�ƚŚĞ�ƚĞĂĐŚĞƌƐ�ŝŶǀŽůǀĞĚ�ŝŶ�ŵĂŬŝŶŐ�ƐƵĐŚ�Ă�ŐƌĞĂƚ�ĐŚĂƌĂĐƚĞƌ͘ 

 &K^W���ŝŶĞŵĂ��ůƵď 
dŚĂŶŬ�ǇŽƵ�ƚŽ�&K^W�͕�ƉĂƌĞŶƚ�ǀŽůƵŶƚĞĞƌƐ�ĂŶĚ�ƐƚĂī�ǁŚŽ�ƌĂŶ�ƚŚĞ��ŝŶĞŵĂ��ůƵď�ůĂƐƚ�&ƌŝĚĂǇ͘��dŚĞ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ŚĂĚ�Ă�ŐƌĞĂƚ�ĞǀĞŶͲŝŶŐ�ǁĂƚĐŚŝŶŐ�dŚĞ�^ĞĐƌĞƚ�>ŝĨĞ�ŽĨ�WĞƚƐ�Ϯ͘��dŚĞ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ůŽǀĞ�ĐŽŵŝŶŐ�ďĂĐŬ�ŝŶƚŽ�ƐĐŚŽŽů�ǁĞĂƌŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�ƉǇũĂŵĂƐ�ĂŶĚ�ďƌŝŶŐͲŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�ƉŝůůŽǁƐ͘ 

'ƌĞĞŬ��ĂǇ—zĞĂƌ�ϱ 
zĞĂƌ�ϱ�ĞŶũŽǇĞĚ�ĚƌĞƐƐŝŶŐ�ƵƉ�ůĂƐƚ�ǁĞĞŬ�ĨŽƌ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�ĨĂŶƚĂƐƟĐ�'ƌĞĞŬ��ĂǇ͘ dŚĞǇ�ůĞĂƌŶƚ�ŚŽǁ�ŝƚ�ĨĞůƚ�ƚŽ�ďĞ�ĂŶ��ƚŚĞŶŝĂŶ͕ ŝŶĐůƵĚŝŶŐ�ŚŽǁ�ƚŚĞǇ�ŵĂĚĞ�ŝŵƉŽƌƚĂŶƚ�ĚĞĐŝƐŝŽŶƐ�ĂŶĚ�ďĂƩůĞ�ƐƚƌĂƚĞŐŝĞƐ�ĂƐ�ǁĞůů�ĂƐ�ĮŶĚŝŶŐ�ŽƵƚ�ĂďŽƵƚ�Ăůů�ĂƐƉĞĐƚƐ�ŽĨ��ŶĐŝĞŶƚ�'ƌĞĞŬ�ůŝĨĞ͘ 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH AND 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
Tuesday 17th DECEMBER 

The deadline for Christmas lunch ordering was 
today but we can accept any further orders at drop 
off on Monday morning.  If your child already 
has school lunches you do not need to make any 
payment.  We will also be raising money for Shel-
ter on this day by wearing Christmas jumpers 
and requesting a £1 donation from each child. 


